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OCTOBER 
Thurs 22nd 5pm 

Parent’s Evening 

Fri 23rd  

Teacher Training Day 

Mon 26th - Fri 30th 

Half Term 

NOVEMBER 
Mon 2nd 

Teacher Training Day 

Tues 3rd 

Back to School 

Tues 3rd 

School Photographs 

Tues 3rd 8pm  

PTA Meeting The Blue Boar 

Wed 4th 

Class 2 Trip Coughton Court 

Fri 6th  

PTA Disco 

Sat 7th 10am 

Y5/6 Cross Country at The 

Croft School 

Tues 10th 

Home Learning Due In Class 3 

Thurs 12th 1.30pm 

Class 1 Eye Screening 

Fri 13th  

Home Learning Due In Class 

1,2 & 4 

 

 

School musicians will be   

sharing their talents in      

Celebration Assembly Friday 

6th November at 2.45pm 

 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

PTA Christmas Cards 
As in previous years, the children have produced some festive 
artwork which is being used to create Christmas cards, gift tags 
etc through the company My Child’s Art. The children’s artwork 
has been uploaded to the web site and is ready for ordering. This 
year all ordering can be done online direct with the company.  
Every effort has been made by the company to correctly read and 
type the children’s names but inevitably there may be one or two typing errors that 
require amendment. When you log–on to the website to look at your child’s artwork 
you can amend your children’s names at the point of order. All orders will be sent   
directly to you.  
 
Please go to  www.mychildsart.co.uk 
Username: TempleGrafton 
Password: TG2015 
 
Training Days 
A reminder that school will be closed tomorrow and on Monday 2nd November for 
staff training.  
 
School Photos 

On Tuesday 3rd November, the school photographer will be coming in 
to take individual and family photos. Girls may come with their hair 
down for the photographs provided they bring a hair bobble with them 
to tie it up after their photos have been taken. The photographer will 
be available from 8.30am to take group photos for families with       

preschool children. When you arrive at school, please go straight to the hall with your 
children.  
 
Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 
In the week after half term we will be selling poppies in support of the  
Royal British Legion. If you would like your child to purchase one, please 
send a donation in to school with your child. 
 
PTA Disco 
On Friday 6th November, the PTA will be holding a disco in the hall. An email has 
been sent out this afternoon with further details.  
 
Sporting Stars  
Last Saturday we had 7 representatives at the Charlecote cross country event, a very 
good number as it only involved children from years 5 and 6.  Sophie’s cross country 
report is on the back of this newsletter. 
 
On Tuesday, Class 3 pupils took part in a football tournament at Studley High 
School. This was their first outing as a team and Mr Strangwood was very proud of 
their enthusiasm and sporting behaviour.   
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Stratford Girls’ Grammar School / King Edward VI School 
The above schools have published their Admissions Policies for 2017 entry and have initiated a consultation period 
which will run from 16/10/15 to 27/11/15. Copies of the policies can be viewed on the schools websites 
www.sggs.org.uk and www.kes.net 
 
Family Service at St. Andrew’s Church 
Father Kevin will now be holding a family service every Sunday at St. Andrew’s Church at 9.15am. All families are 
very welcome to attend. 
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Cross Country Report written by Sophie  
 

On Saturday 17th October, 7 willing representatives from TG School, participated in numerous cross 
country races at Charlecote Park. After a damp start, the heavens brightened, encouraging positive 
and determined mind-sets for all the Year 5 and 6 athletes. 

The Year 5 girls took to the start line, beaming, permitting a buzz of excitement and enthusiasm 
across all of the 4 girls. Ruby (38th), Lola (52nd), Abi (62nd) and Keira (65th) all completed with      
outstanding performances and were satisfied and relieved, after their initial feelings of anxiety. The 
girls all did superbly well from start to finish, maintaining a strong pace throughout. The Year 6 girls 
also completed their race with perseverance and commitment, Sophie (7th) and Lucy (42nd) both 
sprinted to the finish, to defend their position in the field. Tom (16th) gave everything to his race,  
enabling him to achieve his highest position to date in the Cross Country League. He gave an    
incredible amount of effort towards our squad, as did everybody else. 

Many thanks to Mr Strangwood and all the reassuring and positive supporters, as usual, for giving 
up their Saturday morning to support us. Hopefully, there will be more eager participants for the  
upcoming cross country, to be held at The Croft on Saturday 7th November, for years 5 and 6. 

http://www.sggs.org.uk

